SEDGWICK COUNTY, KANSAS
DIVISION OF FINANCE

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT
525 N. Main, Suite 823 ~ Wichita, KS 67203

Phone: 316 660-7255 Fax: 316 383-7055
http://sedgwickcounty.org/finance/purchasing.asp

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
Chiller Replacement for the
Public Works Building
#14-0099
Addendum #1
September 26, 2014

The following is to ensure that vendors have complete information prior to submitting a proposal. Here are
some clarifications regarding the Chiller Replacement for the Public Works Building.

Questions and/or statements of clarification are in bold font, answers to specific questions are italicized.
1) What is the budget estimate for this project?

Answer: $113,195.00.

2) Can you verify that this has 30% propylene glycol?

Answer: It has 30% Dowfrost HD. This was used to fill the system after the boiler repairs.

3) What are you looking for on controls for the new chiller? Will you be asking that the new chiller be
connected to the existing Siemens controls via Bacnet integration?

Answer: The new chiller needs to tie into the existing Siemens control system. The county requests that
Building Controls and Services, Inc.(BCS) handle the disconnect and reconnect to the existing system. In
regards to utilizing the Bacnet integration, proposers should either contact BCS or submit proposal as each
proposer sees fit.

4) Can we bid out the Aaon chiller to the mechanical contractors?
Answer: Sedgwick County will allow contractors to propose whatever brand they wish to utilize for chiller

replacement. More than one proposal for each vendor can be offered to provide the county with multiple
choices for evaluation.



Firms interested in submitting a proposal, must respond with complete information and all supplementary
materials and deliver on or before 1:45 p.m. (CDT), Tuesday, October 7, 2014. Late proposals will not be
accepted and will not receive consideration for final award.

PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM ON THE PROPOSAL RESPONSE
PAGE.

Joe Thomas

Joe Thomas, C.P.M.
Purchasing Director
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